Selectmen's Meeting, Monday, March 29, 1982

Selectmen met at 7:30 and began to sign checks.
Present: Katherine Ring, Chairman, Eeslie MacNeil, Jochn Jones,
Betty Shaw, secretary present.

It was decided by the selectmen to grant to Dick Watterson
permission to do repairs on has property, damage due to
sewer connections. The selectmen have agreed to the amount
of $3,000.

Bob Flanders spoke to the selectmen in regard to the vote

of the town at town meeting to spend the Revenue Sharing
money on the Gregg Lake Dam and not on the rcad reparirs.

A petition by the people was submitted to the selectmen.
After discussion by the selectmen, it was voted by K. Ring,
John Jones to spend the money as the town people voted, and
Les MacNeil, voted against not spending the money on the road
repairs. It is understood by the selectmen that the roads
are in need of repair and that the Road agent did not include
reparis in his budget since the revenue sharing was put in
the warrant articles.

At first it was thought that no special town meeting would be
necessary, but there are still questions on the elderly housing

that need answers and therefore there will still be a special
town meeting.

Bids for the crusier were opened. Mr. Richard Holt, James
Smith and Ray Moore Motors in Jaffrey submitted bids for

the 1979 Buick Police Cruiser. Ray Moore Motors of Jaffrey
had a high bid of $1,005.00. '

Publice Sexrvice tax abatement was shelved until some decissions
are made by the court in regard to abatements applied for by
the Public Service to 34 other town. (Lloyd Henderson)

Geonge Cole, Road Agent is checking abutments on the West
Street Bridge. The selectmen would like him to put up grates
since there are none at present and there is a fear of some
child being hurt. He will loock into it. It was also
decided by kxhWakx the selectmen that dirt roads in Antrim
will be closed to trucks weighing more than 6,000 pounds until
the run off of excess water. ( currently muddy conditions)

J. Denniscon will be drafting a letter to Goodell Co. in
response to re-location of road. Town will not be giving any
land to Goodell Co., rather they will be asking them to move
their parking lot back onto their own property, as it has
been on town property for some time.

John Andrews NHMA has told Jim that the revision on Mobile
Homes has never gotten through the legislature. Jim feels
the town is abiding in the law as it now stands.



-

The developers and buildersfor the elderly housing have agreed
to cut their margin of profit and that way the buildings can
be build as per original plans and not all i n one building.
They will have to go back to the BOA. Present zonlng laws
will approve the way it will now be built without changing

the ordinances. Ground must be broken by 6/1. They may get
started as early as May 1.

Mr. Green was in and spoke against the USSA and the selling of
T shirts to children, also the schools encouraging the children
to write the men on the ship.



